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From: Chris Welker
To: Zoe Vittur
Subject: FW: Complaint Received
Date: Friday, December 1, 2023 12:33:56 PM


FYI. If one doesn’t exist already, go ahead and create a complaints file in this SPUs p drive folder and
save this and any other complaints we get to it. Thanks.
 


From: Ken Lorio <klorio@stcharlesgov.net> 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 10:14 AM
To: Brian Landry <blandry@stcharlesgov.net>
Cc: Danielle Badeaux <dbadeaux@stcharlesgov.net>; Chris Welker <cwelker@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Complaint Received
 
Candy Arthur 504-559-7205 called to make a complaint of a car lot Mike Nabut owns near her
property that she supported at the time when he had to be granted permission to place the business
at the location to operate from 9am to 5pm only. Her complaint is that car alarms from the lot goes
off throughout the day and it is disturbing the peace in the neighborhood. This pass Sunday it went
off also and she has video. When asked if she contacted the police department she stated that they
will not do because when she did call them it was during operating hours and not during the time
the noise ordinance can be enforced.
 
Ken A. Lorio
Department of Planning & Zoning
Saint Charles Parish
Code Enforcement Supervisor
Desk Phone 985-331-3750
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